

Holme Valley

Update for Holme Valley U3A members. August 2016

Lots of dates for your diary

We have a very short update for you this month, but I promise lots of interesting stories in our fuller September Newsletter.

Monthly meeting Fri 12 th August	Speaker: Alan Swann Memory Training 'What I was Saying'
Monthly meeting Fri 9 th September	Speaker: Jason McCartney MP 'The workings of Parliament
Thursday 15 th September	Day trip to Beamish Still time to book a place (and take a friend). A coach will leave Holmfirth around 8.00am. The cost of this day out is £36 per member – to include coach travel, museum entry, and a light lunch served in a private room. Contact Jenny Bagworth or download the booking form.
Monthly meeting Friday 15 th October	Readings by Holme Valley U3A Creative Writing Group. Led by group leader Dot Foster
Christmas get-together Friday 16 th December	Our Christmas get-together this year will be at 7pm and held in Meltham Sports and Social club. We will be sharing more details later, but please add to your diary now. Please note we will not hold a monthly meeting in December, so if you have the 9 th in your diary take it out.

Holme Valley U3A



Talking to you

Our Friday meetings are a great opportunity for you all to meet committee members, but we are aware you can't all come. Our apologies for the short notice when we had to cancel last month. Hopefully a combination of emails and phone calls ensured most of you knew about the cancellation.

More on keeping in touch in our September Quarterly newsletter. This is sent as an email to web link as much as possible, but let us know if you need assistance in downloading it.

A new term in September

We are not including an update on our groups this month, as many of them have chosen to have a break in August. If you want to try something new, or return to a group you haven't visited for a while, do check with the group leader first.

When groups return in September it is likely there will be a couple of additions. Our group leaders are also being asked about current capacity so we know if there are topics we might need to expand.

In the meantime, do enjoy your summer, whether it is strolling round the Holme Valley, making good use of your gardening skills or practising the French.